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24th January 2020

HAPPY HEALTHY HIGH ACHIEVERS

Key Dates for Term 3, Week 4

Monday 27th to Friday 31st January 2020 – Maths Week

Wednesday 29th January 2020 – Parents Evening Booking Portal Closes

Lowbrook Parent Consultations 2019-2020

Parent Consultations will be held on Monday 3rd February and Tuesday 4th February 2020 

between 2.00pm and 5.00pm in the school hall.  

Please note that there will be no Prep, After School, Activity Clubs or 1:1 sessions 

running on either of these dates.

The Teachers2Parents booking portal will remain open until Wednesday 29th January 2020 for 

those who have not yet booked.  

Swimarathon 2020

We have now collected an 

amazing £1,377.00 in 

sponsorship money which will be 

split equally between Lowbrook 

Academy and Maidenhead Lions 

Club

Message from the Lowbrook PTA

The PTA are happy to announce the following upcoming events:

Monday 3rd and Tuesday 4th February - The PTA will be running a Book Fair at the Parent 

Consultations from 3.00pm to 5.00pm...

Please come along and browse the great selection of books we have on offer. 

Every sale contributes towards free books for our school. 

Friday 7th February - Valentines Disco, come along and have some fun. 

Tickets will be on sale soon. 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

Thank You 

Kind Regards 

Harpreet Tikoo, PTA Chair


